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The Alabama State Board of Auctioneers held a virtual meeting today, to conduct regular
business, with Chair Horton calling the meeting to order at 9:03 a.m. After roll call and
establishing a quorum, the Board approved the minutes from its April 14, 2020 meeting and
received quarterly reports from the Executive Director and the Board Administrator. Mr. Warren
discussed distributing the 2020 Legislation for each member to review and be prepared to
approve it at the October meeting in preparation for the 2021 Regular Legislative Session. The
last updated copy will be distributed to each member along with the Board’s Attorney.

Mr. Warren presented a Rule for Application For Spouses of Active Duty Military Personnel for

final adoption and the Board moved and approved this rule to be filed with Legislative Reference
Service for promulgation. The Board discussed terms and appointments for Districts 3, 5, and 7.
Mr. McDaniel, representing Congressional District 5, will submit an updated resume and letter of
interest of reappointment to Gov. lvey and Mr. Warren will contact Mr. Curvin, representing
Congressional District 3, regarding his interest of reappointment for another term. The Board
reviewed the four candidates eligible for appointment in District 7 and after discussion
nominated Angella Morgan for Mr. Warren to contact regarding her interest in seeking the
appointment from Gov. Ivey. The Board also renewed the Administrative Services Contract with
Warren & Company for an additional year. Mr. Fisher discussed the Alabama Auctioneers
Association Fall Meeting and Continuing Education Seminar. The seminar is free to all licensed
auctioneers in the state. The meeting will be held October 11 -12, 2020 at DoubleTree by Hilton
Birmingham Perimeter Park. After other discussion, Chair Horton announced that the next
scheduled meeting was for Tuesday, October 13, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. There being no further
business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:21 a.m.



